
DRESS ON THE GREEN – FURTHER AMPLIFICATION 

Following the issue of the Memorandum of Understanding in regard to Dress on the Green it 

has been further represented, and established that suppliers and manufacturers of bowls wear 

are increasingly incorporating minimal colour in their products.   

 

We are a harmonious and friendly club and as such have been able to take a pragmatic 

approach to this problem and re-assess slightly the club requirement of white above the waist, 

in line with this change in trend, whereby an all white garment, especially warm winter wear is 

becoming increasingly difficult to find. 

 

Therefore the small use of colour or banding around the sleeve or collar will be perfectly 

acceptable as will a small amount of  coloured piping down the sleeve.  As a general rule 

minimum colour is perfectly acceptable provided the main body of the garment is 

predominantly white. 

 

All members are to be aware that our designated coaching team whilst undertaking any form of 

instruction on the green are entitled to wear the distinctive clothing appropriate to their 

individual coaching qualification.  

 

In addition your Committee discussed in some length whether to include the Dress Code within 

the Constitution but decided that rules will be kept separate in order that any changes can be 

authorised by the Committee rather than have to be presented to an EGM/AGM for approval.  

Please refer to the September Executive Committee minutes for further information. 

 

As Club Captain I am always available to advise you on any intended purchase or any current 

item that you may be having doubts about in regard to conforming to the requirement. 

 

Regards, 

Doug Scott, Club Captain 
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